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I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB 3513 

 

This bill is so ridiculous that it makes it impossible to ever know if we are legal, and 

perhaps that's the point. To make it so difficult we'll give up our firearms. When the 

intent is to make it so difficult to own a gun, it becomes unconstitutional. Now if the 

sponsors of this bill had to pay for court challenges, they'd quit playing games with 

our legal right to own and carry a firearm. 


